
 

 

Madrid, 19th of July 2013 

 
National Library of Medicine Building 38A - Room 4N-419 8600  
Rockville Pike 
Bethesda, MD U.S.A. 20894 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I would like to recommend that The Journal of Human Genetics & Embryology be indexed in 
PubMed Central. The Journal staff and editorial board members have worked very hard for 
the journal to establish its high professional standing. 

With Regards, 

 
Karen E. Heath, Ph.D 
Senior Research Associate 
Editorial board member of the Journal of Human Genetics & Embryology 
 
Institute of Medical & Molecular Genetics (INGEMM) 
Hospital Universitario La Paz 
Pº Castellano 261 
28046 Madrid, Spain 
E-mail: karen.heath@salud.madrid.org & kheath71@yahoo.com 
Tel: +34 91 207 1010 Ext.269 
 
 


